
 
 
April 7, 2020 

 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 

1220 South St. Francis Drive 

Santa Fe, NM 87505 

RE:  NRM2006237844 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. respectfully writes this letter to you on behalf of Frontier 
Field Services and Durango Midstream.  Due to the recent economic downturn, including the 
steady drop of oil prices, Frontier Field Services wishes to ask for a 90-day extension on the 
delineation and/or remediation of the Madurai Pipeline leak that occurred on 12/30/2019 in Lea 
County, NM.  An initial C-141 for the release was submitted earlier in the year and NMOCD 
issued incident number NRM2006237844.   

We appreciate your attention in this matter.  Correspondence regarding extension approval 
would be greatly appreciated and can be directed to SESI personnel at office2@sesi-nm.com and 
to Frontier Field Services/Durango Midstream personnel at heverhart@durangomidstream.com. 

 

Sincerely,  

Katherine Purvis, SESI Environmental Compliance 

Harley Everhart, Durango Midstream EHS Analyst 

 

Safety & Environmental Solutions, Inc. 

P.O. Box 1613 
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